
WEEKLY NEWS NOTE – Term 3 Week 6 Wednesday 23rd August 2023

Upcoming Events

5th September - Board Of Trustees Meeting

8th September - Cluster Cross Country (postponement date 15th September)

9th September - Fat Lamb Dinner

22nd September - Last Day of Term 3

19th October - School Immunisations - Second Dose HPV & Tdap

20th October - School Photographer (please note change of date)

Assembly Dates for Term 3

25th August 22nd September (12pm)

Please note the date for the School Photographer has been
changed to Term 4 and is now on FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER

A very warm welcome to Izzy and Eden Sinclair who started at
Waituna West School last week, they have settled in brilliantly
and we look forward to going on their school journey with

them in to the future

School Bus Notices

Due to the increasing numbers of students travelling by bus on the Arapata
run and the limited numbers of seats with seatbelts available, we will no
longer be able to transport students who do not travel on this route on a
regular basis.

Also, the school needs to be informed if students are to be picked up,
particularly if it is by someone unknown to staff.

We had a fantastic day on Friday with our ‘Jump Jam for Star Jam’.
The Student Council cooked juicy burgers which went down a treat!
Several boys walked away with fresh haircuts and we raised a total
of $288.10 for Star Jam! Fantastic effort, thank you for supporting
this!

As we learn about our school and community history we are thinking about how this

whakatauki relates to our learning. We discussed the whakatauki in our house groups

and then shared our thoughts. Here are some examples….

- Respecting our environment

- We welcome everyone in to our school

- We respect everyone in our community

- We work together to succeed

- Our community comes together

- We need to back each other up and support each other

- Make sure everyone is included

- Our community is strong when we need support

- We are all heading in the same direction

- Welcoming people in to our school and community

- Good community gatherings and supportive families

- Everyone in our community has an important part to play

Weekly House Points At A Glance

FRIDAY SAUSAGE SIZZLE
Please complete this form and return it to school on THURSDAY for the
Sausage Sizzle on Friday:-

Name/s………………………………………………………………….

………………………………………………………………….

Number of sausages ordered ($2.00 each)...................................

Number of Juicies ordered ($2.00 each).......................................

Money can be paid directly in to the school bank account - number 12-3442-0051458-00
reference Sausage Sizzle if required



Waituna models in the making!

Mr Moore is under the watchful eye of Snr Constable Mark DIckens
who enjoyed a burger!

Teachers and Mr Moore get in to the spirit!

Oroua Sports
Awesome effort from the Oroua Blue intermediate netball team who
won their final against Ross Intermediate on Monday night. The
girls played their hearts out, finally pulling away in the last quarter
to take the win! Oroua White came 3rd in their division overall as
well! Our basketballers made the finals last Thursday but were
unable to clinch the top spot but a very impressive effort this
season Oliver Greenfield and Chloe Poole.

Fat Lamb Scratchie Raffle
Thank you to all the families who have donated scratchie tickets so
far, for those families who would still like to be included in this
please send $10 worth of scratchie cards in to the school office and
these will be entered in to the raffle which is drawn at the Fat Lamb
Dinner - the winner gets to do all the scratching!!

Very Happy Birthday Greetings this week to Aggie Shearer and
Kim Robertson who share a birthday on 25th August - every good

wish to both of them for an amazing year ahead!

Oroua Sports Club
Save The Dates!

Oroua Sports Club AGM Monday 11th September 7pm at the
Cheltenham Tavern

Oroua Sports Club Winter Sports Prizegiving Sunday 17th
September 12pm…more details to follow

Oroua Blue Intermediate Team

Oroua White Intermediate Team




